
 

 

Fountain Primary School 

News Update 
 

One of our parents, Mrs Janice Montgomery has 

nominated Miss Cooke for a ‘Families First’ Education 

Key Worker Award. Please follow the link below to 

be taken to the Families First Website where you 

can get more information and register your vote.  

https://www.familiesfirstfinalists.com/linzicooke-

fountainprimaryschool 

You will be asked for your email address and to write 

a little about why you think she deserves the award. 

Your comments will also be sent to Miss Cooke. 

There are only 6 more days left to vote! 

Best wishes and good luck to Miss Cooke! 
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